
The National Honor Society & Student Council
have paired up to collect items for local families in
need this holiday season! Donations could include
both food items and household supplies. Canned

goods, soap, pasta, toothpaste, pancake mix,
deodorant, etc. will all be accepted! Donations

may be dropped off in boxes in your homeroom, or
in the main lobby. This is a great opportunity to
spread love this holiday season! COVID-19 has

haunted a tremendous amount of families, and our
community has the ability to come together to help

provide supplies for those in need.

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 10TH.
CONTACT JANA ATWELL FOR

MORE INFORMATION

The online book fair ends Sunday,
December 13th! Be sure to get your

order in and help support BVCS!

IMPORTANT TIME CHANGE:IMPORTANT TIME CHANGE:
Meal and homework pick-up times

have changed to
8:00 AM - 9:00 AM

or
12:00 PM - 1:00 PM  Project Wee Care

Supplies Drive
FOOD AND SUPPLY DRIVE!FOOD AND SUPPLY DRIVE!FOOD AND SUPPLY DRIVE!   

HAPPENING NOW!HAPPENING NOW!HAPPENING NOW!

Reminder!
Picture Day is this week!

B o q u e t  V a l l e y ' s  N e w s l e t t e r
D e c e m b e r  8 ,  2 0 2 0

NEXT EARLY RELEASE DAY:
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 15TH

HOLIDAY BREAK 12/23 - 1/1
12/912/9

https://athomebookfairs.com/home?bfstring=eJNmoCgh
https://athomebookfairs.com/home?bfstring=eJNmoCgh


https://www.eventbrite.com/e/treasure-hunt-a-geocaching-challenge-tickets-131549653555

